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The VA provides scientifically
proven services for all eligible
veterans, no matter where they
come for services.
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The National Center for PTSD
advances the clinical care and
social welfare of Americans
who have experienced trauma.

S M O K E - F R E E
V E T
veterans.smokefree.gov

SmokefreeVET helps veterans
who get their health care
through the VA become
tobacco-free.

S A M H S A
S M V H  T A
C E N T E R
www.samhsa.gov

The SMVF TA Center serves as a
national resource to support
communities in strengthening
their capacity to address the
behavioral health needs of
military and veteran families.

M I L I T A R Y
O F F I C E R S
A S S O C I A T I O N
O F  A M E R I C A
www.moaa.org

MOAA is an independent,
nonprofit organization that
provides guidance and
resources to members
representing every branch of
service.
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https://www.sprouthealthgroup.com/
https://www.mentalhealth.va.gov/MENTALHEALTH/res-vatreatmentprograms.asp
https://www.mentalhealth.va.gov/MENTALHEALTH/res-vatreatmentprograms.asp
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https://www.ptsd.va.gov/index.asp
https://www.ptsd.va.gov/index.asp
https://www.aa.org/pages/en_US/options-for-meeting-online
https://www.samhsa.gov/smvf-ta-center
https://www.moaa.org/content/publications-and-media/features-and-columns/health-features/veterans-and-opioid-addiction/

